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Dear Sir/Madam,
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Regulation 16 Consultation — Soho Neighbourhood Plan

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above document. The following comments are submitted by NHS
Property Services (NHSPS).

NHSPS Comments

NHSPS are generally supportive of the policies as drafted in the Soho Neighbourhood Plan (February 2020). No
detailed comments on the policy wording at this stage.

We would be grateful if you could keep us informed of the examination process moving forward using the details
below.

Kind Regards

Mark






